
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Face to face Precinct meetings return  

As per current Public Health Orders, in person 
Precinct Committee Meetings can resume. We 

encourage meeting participants to follow all 
current NSW Health advice relating to social 

distancing, vaccinations, rules and restrictions 
to stay COVID-safe. 

Queens Park 
Precinct Meeting 

VENUE:  Waverley Library Theatrette 
32/48 Denison Street, Bondi Junction 2022 

 

AGENDA 
 

• Annual General meeting - Election of Precinct 
  Committee and office holders 
• Progress report on major developments 
• Centennial Park report 
• Police report 
• Draft Waverley DCP - Flood Areas 
• Easy ways to report issues to Council 
• West Bondi Junction short term parking 
• Moriah College report 

 
The Precinct meeting is an opportunity for 

residents and Council to communicate. You can 
have your say or just come to find out what is 

happening in your neighbourhood. Ward 
Councillors usually attend.  

This is a public meeting. ALL ARE WELCOME! 

THIS PRECINCT MEETING WILL BE HELD IN PERSON 
WEDNESDAY 3 August 2022 7.00 PM– 8.30 PM 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WARD COUNCILLORS 
Mayor Clr Paula Masselos (Labor) 

Phone 0419 292 207 
Paula.Masselos@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

Deputy Mayor Clr Elaine Keenan (Greens) 
Phone 0468 498 085 

Elaine.Keenan@waverley.nsw.gov.au 
Clr Angela Burrill (Liberal) 

Phone 9114 8981 
 Angela.Burrill@waverley.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

Any agenda items or questions about Precincts? 
Call the Precinct Co-Convenor Peter Cohen on 
0412 168 937 or email qpp2022@gmail.com 
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Transform a patch of your garden into a 
natural oasis and help create a cool, green 
neighbourhood where wildlife can thrive. 

Receive free native seedlings and resources 
to get you started. 

If you live in a Waverley habitat corridor area, 
additional support may be available to you. 

 

     Get more information and apply online 

https://www.waverley.nsw.gov.au/livingconnections 
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